
DPS 2020 SBH Seawall $1,000,000  

March 24, 2020 

 

 Downtown waterfront inspection was competitively bid in 2019 and Mannik & Smith 

Group was lowest and best bidder 

 

 Based on inspection and recommendations from Mannik & Smith Group, a portion of the 

walkway in Promenade Park has been closed to all traffic, including pedestrians 

 

 It is the desire of the City of Toledo to repair and restore the necessary sections of 

seawall to provide a safe multiuse path along the riverfront downtown 

 

 Final design of the Promenade Park Seawall needs to be authorized immediately in order 

for construction to be bid and completed prior to the start of the Solheim Cup in 2021 

 

 Final design is expected to cost $63,800; repairs to east seawall to be performed by the 

Division of Streets, Bridges & Harbor crews are expected to cost $25,000; the remaining 

$911,200 will be used to pay for construction of the west seawall and this will be bid 

after design is complete 

 


